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News from the North Pole 
Santa’s set the date. . . 
The Children’s Christmas Party will be Saturday December 15, 

2018.  Santa’s been busy making his list to see who has been 

naughty & nice.  So, boys & girls, have you been good? If not, 

there’s still time to show Santa you can be good.   

The party is open to all children and grandchildren, ages 12 

and under of paid-up Moose members.  So now is the time to 

get your reservation forms into Santa’s Mailbox.  The 

reservation form is later in the newsletter, so don’t delay, 

send them in. Please pay attention to which time slot you fall 

into as there will be 2 sessions. 

Reservations deadline is Dec 1, 2018– don’t delay! 

All reservations must be mailed to the address on the 

form. 

 
“Valued Veteran’s Recognition 

Ceremony & Luncheon” 
Date: Sunday November 4, 2018 

Time: 2:00 – 5:00 pm 

Please Attend & Bring a Dish to Pass to show your support for our 

Muskego Moose Lodge Veterans! 

 

 CHECK – IT – OUT 

Our “New” Website is up & running.  Although the old website 

looked good, it was very time consuming to write the code to display 

the information.  Our new platform is very “user” friendly.  So, we 

hope that you will check it out and continue to stop back often to 

see what is happening at the Lodge, State & International levels.  

You can also find the newsletter on the website. 

www.muskegomoose.com 

You can also check out our Facebook page for upcoming events. 

 

 

http://www.mooseintl.org/portal/Publications/logos/jpg/STANDING_MOOSE.jpg
http://www.mooseintl.org/wp-content/uploads/2014/06/WOTM-Loop-Heart-Logo.jpg
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  2018 – 2019 

LODGE BOARD OF OFFICERS 
Governor       Clyde Brophy          720-341-9801 
Jr. Past Gov.  Tom Kronenburg     414-708-7716 
Jr. Gov.          Erick Dohve             262-210-6736 
Prelate           Kevin Pope             414-403-8127 
Treasurer      Doug Knight             414-313-2862 
Administrator   Mike Hilt              414-581-9552 
1 Year Trustee   Wayne Novotny  262-895-7167 
2 Year Trustee   Dale Bodden       414-429-8066 
3 Year Trustee   Open 
 Sgt-at Arms      Open 

WISCONSIN MOOSE LEGION 31 
www.legion31.moosepages.org 

President                   Tom Kronenburg-Muskego 
Vice President               Mark Starszak-Saukville 
Past President                      Terry Nelson-Racine 
Chaplin                                      Carl Bauer-EKM 
Frat. Dir.                                     Dan Walk-EKM 
Financial Dir.                     Mark Gajewski-Milw 
Secretary                        Rick Bodoh-West Bend 
Sgt-at Arms                       Kevin Pope-Muskego 

WISCONSIN MOOSE DISTRICT #3 
President                         Tom Kronenburg-Musk        
Vice President                     Joe Matteucci-Ken 
Secretary                             Robert Pfeiffer-Milw 
Treasurer                               Doug Knight-Musk 
Prelate                                          Carl Bauer-Rac                 
Jr. Past President                     Terry Nelson-Ken          

WISCONSIN MOOSE ASSOCIATION 
www.wismoose.org 

President                                           Jon Hill 
Past President                           Brian Mifflin       
Secretary                              Matt Boardman 
3rd District President          Tom Kronenburg 
Territory #32 Manager        Mike Rynearson                 

MOOSE INTERNATIONAL 
www.mooseintl.org 

Director General                           Scott Hart 
Supreme Governor              Willard Kitchen 
WI Deputy Supreme Gov            Joe Martin               
Supreme Council Member  Mark Penzkover           

 

 

Lodge General Membership Meetings 

2nd Wednesday 8:00 PM 
4th Wednesday 7:00 PM 

 

 

WELCOME NEW MEMBERS 

NEW MEMBER         SPONSOR             
   

  John Bieringer  Doug Knight 

  Ronald Cox  Mike Hilt 

  Thomas Felkner  Thomas Felkner 

  Walter Foster  Doug Knight 

  Thomas Giles  Doug Knight 

  Gregory Heckert Kathy Duchac 

  Timothy Mackessy Doug Knight 

  Titus Rubietta  Mark Penzkover 

  William Schneider Dave Skrobis 

  Jay Sindic  Mike Hilt 

  Tom Templin  Rheta Bennett 

  Chad Witty  Doug Knight   

Congratulations, on becoming members of the world’s greatest fraternity.   

Moose – Honoring Community Heroes, it’s your turn to invite your friends and 

family to join us in our commitment to children, senior Moose members as well as 

our local communities.  Your membership entitles you to the many discounts through 

the Moose Benefit Program.  When you hand your prospective member an 

application also give them a copy of the benefits program and a copy of the Lodge 

newsletter.   

     Sponsors, PLEASE ~ when ‘talking Moose’ to your friends and family have them 

include their middle initial on the application.  It is very helpful in avoiding 

duplications in membership files. 

     Also, please check your membership card on a regular basis to verify you have 

not fallen behind in your dues. 

     Remember, if your lodge dues are not current, you are NOT a member in good 

standing and NOT entitled privileges. 

Membership Chairman 
 

 
 

Muskego Lodge 

Membership Campaign Promotion 

          Sign up 2 members get a baseball cap 

          Sign up 4 members get a t-shirt 

          Sign up 6 members get 10 drink chips 

 

Joint Member Orientation Ceremony 

Monday January 28, 2019 at 6:30 PM. Mandatory for new members.  Sponsors should 

attend with their new members.  All members are welcome to attend.  Dinner will be 

served before the Ceremony.  Any questions please contact your Governor or Senior 

Regent. 
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Put on your Thinking Caps and join us for Trivia Nights with 

a chance to win Muskego Moose Bucks!  Julie changes up 

the topics and keeps you on your toes. 

  Trivia Dates & Themes:   

       

November 9th – “Disney” Trivia – Fish Fry Night 

December 14th – “Christmas/Santa/Holiday Traditions” 

Trivia -    Fish Fry Night 

 

We get started at 7 pm on all dates above.   

Teams can consist maximum of 6 people.  

POC: Julie Kronenburg 414-232-8125 

 

BARTENDERS NEEDED 

Looking for Bartenders 

Will Train 

Please e-mail Mike at 

info@muskegomoose.com  

or Call 414-581-9552 

 

 

MOOSE MEMBERSHIP CARD 
 

The Lodge has purchased a Member Card Reader that 
will was installed on the front Door.  You will now need 
to swipe your Membership Card to gain access to the 
Social Quarters.  Let’s make sure your card is current, 
by renewing your membership prior to the expiration 
date. 

LOST or CARD NOT RECEIVED??  Anyone who has lost 
their card or has not received it, may call Moose 
International at 1-630-906-3658 

 

 
 

 

Our Car Show on September 22, 2018 was a great success due 

to everyone working as a team!  It was a lot of fun too!  

Special Thanks go out to the following: 

Bartenders – for putting in long extended hours 

Moose Riders – preparing and helping with food and parking 

cars 

Women of the Moose for helping with food preparation and 

sales 

Members of the Moose for: 

Raffle sales, Baked goods, Members making and serving 

chicken, set-up & clean-up, and band state set-up, ticket 

sales, registration, T-shirt sales & Judging. 

Special thanks go out to all our sponsors, VFW Color Guard, 

and Tori Schuh for singing the National Anthem.  Also, to all 

of our awesome music entertainment. 

Hope to see you all next year on September 21, 2019 for the 

Moose Fest Car Show. 

Sincerely 

Dale Bodden 

Event Chairman 

 

  

The Muskego Moose Lodge would like to give a special 

thank you to the following members for helping design 

and build the outside Deck Bar.  We appreciate you 

dedicating weekends to get it designed and constructed 

before the car show.  It was a huge task and greatly 

appreciated.   

Thanks to: 

Jeff Hartzheim, Chuck Brintnall, Brian Calvert, JR Slak 

& Scott Stanger 

Sincerely 

Dale Bodden 
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MOOSE KITCHEN SPECIALS 

  Wednesday’s  5:00 – 8:30 pm    

Moose Burger (1/2 lb Tasty and Tender) Only $6.25 
Ask for vine ripe tomatoes, lettuce and your choice of cheese on $0.50  

Wings Naked or Breaded $0.75 each – Dine-In Only, no 

To Go orders 

Chicken Dinner – 4 pieces $8.75  
Chicken Dinner includes Hawaiian Roll, Cole Slaw and French Fries 

 Taco Thursday’s  4:30 – 8:00 pm   

Taco Thursday is a lodge event put on by volunteers for your 

dining pleasure.  Featuring a generously appointed self-serve 

toppings bar.  Hard or Soft Shell Tacos $1.25 

Taco Salad – Just $4.00 

Toastada beef or chicken only $1.75 

And new to the menu!! 

Chalupa for $1.75 

   
 

 

Social Quarter Happenings! 

DAILY DRINK SPECIALS 

Monday             Tuesday        Wednesday     Thursday 

            Monday Madness                                $2 Tuesday                        Whiskey Wednesday               $3.00 Mexican            

             $.50 off all drinks                    Happy Hour all night long             $3.50 call tall dbl                       bottles and                

      That start with the letter “M”          Rail Cocktails, Domestic               inc. Jack Daniels                        Margarita 

 Including Momma Karen’s Kessler   Bottles & Frosty 16 oz Taps 

               7:00 PM - Close                          Nachos & Hot Dogs! 

Friday   Saturday  Sunday 

                                            $6 Domestic Pitchers                 Bartender Special and                  $4 Bloody Mary 

                                                                                       $2.50 Dr. shot/$3.00 Dr. Bomb            $3 Import bottles   

 

Happy Birthday 

Bring this coupon in during the week of your 

Birthday and receive a drink on us! 

Drink chip value $2.50 

Kindly show your membership card and ID 

One coupon per member please 

 

Now Featuring      

Hot Coffee/*Tea or Iced Coffee/*Tea 

(Regular or *Decaffeinated) 

Hot Chocolate or Hot Apple Cider 

Just $1.50 Each 

Or add your Favorite Shot for just $2.00 More 

NEW 2nd SUNDAY OF 
EVERY MONTH 

BUILD YOUR OWN 
BLOODY MARY BAR!  
Nov 11th & Dec 9th  

PLAY MOOSE DICE

 

AND WIN THE 

MEAT OF THE MONTH 

Social Quarter Specials Every Day 

HAPPY HOUR 

Monday - Thursday - 3:00 till 7:00 

Tuesday – All Night Long 

$2.00 Rail cocktails, Domestic Bottles and 16 oz. Taps 

 

 

Stop in and check out 

Our great monthly Drink Specials 

Martini of the month 

Beer of the month 

Cocktail of the month 

Hot drink of the month 

Ask your favorite Bartender for details 

MOOSE KITCHEN SPECIALS 

2ND & 4TH FRIDAY’S OF THE MONTH 

 

  Friday’s 5:00 – 8:30 pm   

Beer Battered Cod Fish Fry 

2 pieces                 $ 8.75 

3 pieces         $10.50 

3 pieces Baked       $10.50  

Moose Burger (1/2 lb Tasty and Tender) Only $6.25 
Ask for vine ripe tomatoes, lettuce and your choice of cheese 

on $0.50  

Chicken Dinner – 4 pieces $8.75  
Chicken Dinner includes Hawaiian Roll, Cole Slaw and French 

Fries, Tator Tots or Homemade Cheesy Potatoes 

 

Appetizers available on Wednesday & Friday s   

Our kitchen is completely volunteers and we welcome 

any help we can get, especially servers and support 

staff, such as dish washers. 

 

 

 

 

 

http://www.google.com/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&ved=0ahUKEwiFyNeC_5nSAhXn1IMKHZPhCawQjRwIBw&url=http://tipsytaco.net/&bvm=bv.147448319,d.amc&psig=AFQjCNGrqeA-UqnPkC0Lvz9uBWlzW4tgQw&ust=1487519162378598
http://www.google.com/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&ved=0ahUKEwiFyNeC_5nSAhXn1IMKHZPhCawQjRwIBw&url=http://tipsytaco.net/&bvm=bv.147448319,d.amc&psig=AFQjCNGrqeA-UqnPkC0Lvz9uBWlzW4tgQw&ust=1487519162378598
https://www.google.com/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0ahUKEwi9yLihnIjSAhVKxoMKHaiJBlAQjRwIBw&url=https://www.everafterguide.com/set-of-5-poker-dice-with-professional-leather-dice-cup-great-for-travel-by-brybelly-87287ce2c999d82b.html&psig=AFQjCNEIGpqvKqghO6gybQeuz87U8BnfcQ&ust=1486908482228002
https://www.google.com/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0ahUKEwj4vbu_n4jSAhWM5oMKHckDCCEQjRwIBw&url=https://clipartfest.com/categories/view/c132bc037a6dbe3af1b76de4c0890b1129f48174/coffee-mug-clipart.html&bvm=bv.146786187,d.amc&psig=AFQjCNFV0KK1IfKS3HHGI1MqfSsZVKmlvQ&ust=1486909419532899
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A  

DISTRICT #3 MEETING 

Monday November 12, 2018 

7:00 PM 

MILWAUKEE MOOSE LODGE 

Meet members from 

Milwaukee, Kenosha & Racine 

Lodges – make new friends 

Light lunch along with lots of 

camaraderie will be served 

before the meeting at 6:30 

PM! 

MOOSE LEGION 31 

and 

COUNCIL OF HIGHER DEGREES 

Sunday November 4, 2018 

MUSKEGO MOOSE LODGE 

     10 AM Board Meeting 

     11 AM Higher Degrees Mtg 

     12 PM Light Lunch 

     1 PM 31 Celebration 

All Moose Legionnaires are 

encouraged to attend as well. 

As well as All Lodge and 

Chapter Degree Holders. 

 

EVERY SATURDAY 

Free Pool, Shuffleboard and Darts! 

DEADLINE FOR JAN-FEB 2019 

NEWSLETTER 

IS DECEMBER 10TH 

DON’T FORGET 

MUSKEGO FOOD PANTRY 

DONATIONS 

     The Pantry is always in need of Peanut Butter, 

Cereal, Laundry Soap, Dishwashing Liquid and Diapers 

sizes 3 and 4 but ALL Non-Perishable Food items are 

needed and welcome.   

     For anyone wishing to make a donation, receptacles 

are located in the Lodge Lobby 

 

 

     Packer Football      

• Packer Game Drink Specials – Starting at kickoff and will run 

until the end of the game - $1.00 off all pitchers, $0.50 off all 

cocktails, shots & bottle beer. 

• Food – the lodge will provide main course of meat.  Members are 

asked to bring a dish to share. 

• Door Prizes – everyone will be given a free door prize ticket for 

door prizes to be given away at half-time. 

• Packer Touchdowns – for every Packer touchdown the Lodge will 

provide a free touchdown shot.  Type of shot determined by the 

Lodge. 

• Raffles – various raffles such as 50/50’s, booze, meat, etc.  

Come in and join in on the fun with other fellow members and 

to cheer the Packers on! 

• “Tail Gate Prize Package” – Members can only purchase tickets 

the day of the Packer Games, including pre-season and play-off 

games as long as the Packers are in them.  Choice of one ticket 

for $1 or five tickets for $5, one purchase per game. 

Drawing at the end of the Packer Season!  Date to be 

determined. 

 

 

 

o Sunday Nov 4th @ 7:20 PM vs New England Patriots 

o Sunday Nov 11th @ Noon vs Miami Dolphins 

o Thursday Nov 15th @ 7:20 PM vs Seattle Seahawks 

o Sunday Nov 25th @ 7:20 PM vs Minnesota Vikings 

o Sunday Dec 2nd @ Noon vs Arizona Cardinals 

o Sunday Dec 9th @ Noon vs Atlanta Falcons 

o Sunday Dec 16th @ Noon vs Chicago Bears 

o Sunday Dec 23 @ Noon vs New York Jets 

o Sunday Dec 30 @ Noon vs Detroit Loins 

                

 

Wednesday Wing Night Raffle 

Order a basket of 6 wings or 6 individual wings 

and receive a raffle ticket for a drawing the 

following Wednesday night! 

The following Wednesday, if your ticket is drawn 

and you are present at any time during that 

night, you will receive your choice of a bottle of 

liquor (changes weekly) or $5 in Moose Bucks 

good for food, liquor or Moose Merchandise.  If 

the prize is not claimed that night, all tickets for 

the prior week are discarded and our Moose 

Bucks become progressive (i.e. - $10 the second 

week, $15 the third week, et) until a winner is 

present and claims their prize1 

              

 

 

Remember and Honor 

Our Soldiers and 

Veterans 

 

                     

http://www.bing.com/images/search?q=american+flag+images&qs=IM&form=QBIR&pq=american+flag&sc=8-13&sp=5&sk=IM4#view=detail&id=5FE5F1FDC041ECFF45A23540A7508DFA8E2EB25C&selectedIndex=14
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MEETINGS 

1st Wednesday of Month 
6:30 PM Board of Officers 

7:00 PM Rider Meeting 

CURRENT FUNDRAISERS 
Shake of the Day 

ACTIVITIES 
Highway Clean-up 

3rd Sunday of the Month 
April through October 

9:00 AM 
Souper Tuesday 

October through March 
 

 
2018 

BOARD OF OFFICERS 

President            Mike “Big Dog” Theys 
Vice President    Dennis Theys 
Secretary            Jill Theys 
Treasurer            Camille Theys    
Srgt at Arms       George Brooks 
 
Event Coordinators 
   Kim Weigold   
Road Captains  
   Keith Wamser 
    
 

 

 

 

Bon-Fires last 
Saturday of 

Month 
  

 

 

Saturday December 15, 2018 

6:00 pm – 11:00 pm 

Chili-Cook-Off at 6:00 pm 

Entertainment at 7:00 pm 

 

Chili Cook-Off starts at 6:00 pm.  Bring in your 

best recipe and beat the rest!  Prizes will be 

awarded.  $5.00 for all you can eat after the 

contest. 

 

 

The Gnome is hidden within 150-mile radius.  

You must be an active Moose Member/Rider and 
show both cards.  Bring back the Gnome and 
receive $50 gas gift card.  HINT:  It’s not at 
McHenry, not at Janesville & it is north of 
Milwaukee. 

 

Riders Souper Tuesday 

3rd Tuesday of the Month 
 

 

 

Runs from October to March 

$5/bowl 

Donations of soup always accepted and 

appreciated. 

 

MOOSE RIDERS ELECTION 

WEDNESDAY DEC 5th   

7:00 PM 
(during the Riders monthly meeting) 

Positions for the 2019 year, to be voted on are: 

President 

Vice President 

Secretary 

Sergeant of Arms 

Road Captains (2 or 3 positions) 

Event Planners (2 positions) 

The position of Treasurer is appointed by the newly elected board. 

Sign-up sheets are posted on the Moose Riders board at the Lodge. 

You must be a Muskego Moose Lodge Member to belong to the 

riders’ group and must belong to the Muskego Moose Riders 

Group to vote for these positions. 

 

 

Magic Membership # 

Yet another reason to proudly show your membership 

card 

Does your membership number end in this # 

? ? ? ? ? ? 

If so, ask your bartender how you can get a very 

special discount on your first drink!! 

 

 

 

 

http://www.google.com/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0ahUKEwigj_2WwMXUAhUE8GMKHZ8nA9EQjRwIBw&url=http://www.freevectors.net/details/Bonfire%2BIllustration&psig=AFQjCNFnqDJXHvpy3iOEfWp3O-tMpvDbuw&ust=1497810258515277
http://www.google.com/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0ahUKEwid05ScwrXNAhULGlIKHTH0CfIQjRwIBw&url=http://efdreams.com/gnome.html&bvm=bv.124817099,d.aXo&psig=AFQjCNEweFmKDr72cEDnyNbaOnzTD0lD5A&ust=1466474722977384
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2018 UPCOMING EVENTS 

Nov 4th – Moose Legion 31 & Council of Higher 

Degrees Meeting @ Muskego 

Nov 4th – Valued Veteran’s Ceremony & Dinner 

Nov 4th – 10th - Member Retention Week 

Nov 9th – Trivia Night & Fish Fry 

Nov 11th – Build Your Own Bloody Mary Bar 

Nov 18th– WOTM Grand Slam Breakfast 

Nov 29th – Green Cap Activity Meeting 

Dec 1st – Senior Portraits Tree Lighting at Mooseheart 

Dec 5th – Moose Riders Election of Officers  

Dec 9th - Build Your Own Bloody Mary Bar 

Dec 14th – Trivia Night & Fish Fry 

Dec 14th – Santa’s Helper Wrapping Party 

Dec 15th – Kid’s Christmas Party 

Dec 15th – Ugly Sweater Party, Chili Cook-Off & Music 

Dec 28th – Fish Fry 

 

2019 UPCOMING EVENTS 

Jan 13th – WOTM Grand Slam Breakfast 

Jan 28th – New Member Joint Orientation 

Feb 10th – Sheepshead Tournament 

Feb 24th – WOTM Grand Slam Breakfast 

 

Save the dates! 

There’s a lot happening at the Moose! 

UPCOMING WISCONSIN MOOSE ASSOCIATION SPORTS 

2019 

Pool Tournament – Racine – Sometime in January 

Dartball Tournament – Racine – Sometime in January 

301-Co-Ed Darts – E.K.M. in February 

(sorry the state website is not up-to-date) 

 

 

 

 

 

    

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

MEMBER NEWS 

Deepest Sympathy To the family of Tom Steinke & Penny Steinke for the 

passing of his wife/her mother.  To the family of Roger King who passed 

away Oct 16th. To the family of Carol Williams, a lifetime member of the 

Chapter, who passed away in October.  To the family of Sally Kubash who 

passed away Oct 13th.  Our condolence goes out to you if you have lost a 

loved one. The thoughts and prayers of your Moose friends are with you. 

Get Well Wishes To Mike Hilt, who is recovering from knee surgery.  To 

those on the downside, we hope you are up & around again soon.  Your 

Moose friends miss you and hope to see you soon. 

Congratulation To Rebecca Jankowski & Jake Tawicki on their recent 

Engagement.  To Mike Bellek on his recent marriage. 

We Miss You!  To all Lodge and Chapter members who have been ill or 

hospitalized, we pray for your quick recovery and look forward to seeing you 

soon. 

Happy Anniversary/Happy Birthday to everyone celebrating these special 

events this month! 

Please:  If you hear of a member who is ill or in the hospital let us know so 

we can visit or send a card to let them know they are missed.  Call the Lodge. 

Notice:  If you hear of a Lodge or Chapter member who has passed away, 

please notify the Lodge Administrator or Chapter Recorder and specify if a 

Moose Memorial Service is desired.   

In addition, in the event you experience the loss of a loved one, the Lodge 

will make available a “funeral lunch” if desired.  For more information, 

contact Cindy at 262-492-6578. 

 

 

Not renewing your dues? 

For those of you who are thinking about not paying your dues, this is to 

remind you of why Muskego Chapter and the WOTM exist. 

Even if you do not use the Lodge facilities very often, they $35 dues you pay 

each year helps to care for the over 200 children at Mooseheart, as well as 

the 200+ senior Moose members at Moosehaven.  YOUR dues enable the 

Loyal Order to provide a home life these children and senior members might 

not be able to enjoy otherwise. 

So – when that dues renewal notice comes in the mail, please write that check 

(or pay online) immediately. 

We hope you will come to the meetings – meet your fellow Moose members 

– and enjoy some of the many activities that take place – food, music, cards, 

pool, shuffleboard, etc.  Many members feel the Moose is a ‘second family’ 

with whom to enjoy life.  Can we count on you? 

 

REMINDER 

     When talking Moose and telling your candidate about the 

children at Mooseheart, the seniors at Moosehaven and our 

many community activities, be sure to have your candidate fill 

out the application in its entirety and READ and SIGN the 

application on the back.  In addition, ALL fees are to be 

remitted with the application:  

Lodge Candidate 

Application Fee - $20.00 

One Year’s Dues - $55.00 

Chapter Candidate 

Application Fee – Waived 

One Year’s Dues - $35.00 

Moose Legion 31 Candidate 

Application Fee - $10.00 

One Year’s Dues - $16.00 
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2018 – 2019 
BOARD OF OFFICERS 

Sr. Regent    Rachel Oemig-Klein      
                                         414-380-2436 
Jr. Regent     Camille Theys 262-679-5130 
Sec/Treasurer  Kris Lobotzke414-241-3876 
Recorder  Tricia Ryan-Tellier 414-235-8786 
Jr Grad Reg   Julie Kronenburg  

414-232-8125 

APPOINTED OFFICERS 

Guide Helen Emery 
Assistant Guide Rheta Bennett 

CHAPTER DEVELOPMENT 
CHAIRWOMEN 

Membership/Retention 
Angela Woessner 

Community Service 
Jean Swett 

Activities/Sports 
Karen Henkel 

Mooseheart/Moosehaven 
Eva Skrobis 

STANDING COMMITTEE 
CHAIRWOMAN  

Higher Degree 
Mona Schuyler 

2018 -2019 DEPUTY GRAND REGENT 

Barb Carter – West Bend Chapter 

 WISCONSIN WOTM 

COMMITTEE APPOINTMENTS 

Community Service                   Helen Kiefer 
Conferral Coordinator               JoAnn White 
Fraternal Fund Raising                Diana Reed 
Government Relations             
M’heart/M’haven Admissions  Diane Bonnin  
Membership/Retention          Renee LaPointe 
Sports                                 Debbie Guillaume 
Youth Awareness                         Amy Bovin 
 

WOTM INTERNATIONAL OFFICERS 
Kim Pettit, Grand Regent 

Barbara J. McPherson, Grand Chancellor 
 

CHAPTER MEETINGS 

1ST & 3RD Thursdays 

7:00 PM 

Higher Degree – College of Regents Committee  

Recognized at November meeting 

    At the College of Regents meeting Thursday Nov 1st, Chair Mona Schuyler and the 

C/R Committee members will be honored. 

     They have been asked to join with other committees to provide funds for the 

Mooseheart Music Department.  It is very gratifying to know that almost 50% of the 

students from 4th grade to high school participate in the Mooseheart Music program.  

Not only do they learn how to play instruments and appreciate music, but they also 

learn to believe in themselves.  Both elementary and high school students at 

Mooseheart have the unique opportunity to learn and participate in a total music 

program under the expert leadership of Mr. Steven Schmidt. Mr. Schmidt has been 

working with our students since 1988.  His love for teaching and his love for 

Mooseheart children are evidence through their enthusiasm for the program.  Since 

1989, the WOTM have been donating to the Music Department on a yearly basis and 

have once again accepted the responsibility.  Mr. Schmidt and the children are able 

to continue with the music program because of the continued dedication and 

generosity of our co-workers.  This is definitely a gift of love we give to our 

Mooseheart children. 

     The committee’s fundraiser is Soup-er Tuesday’s. From the proceeds, the 

committee will be able to make a generous donation for the Music Department, as 

well as for the WOTM Scholarship & Maintenance Fund.  The committee thank all 

members in advance for their fine support of their project. 

     In addition to Chair Mona, members of the committee are:  Sue Anderson, Jacqui 

Corso, Marilyn Davis, Ione Fowler, Julia Holtz, Colleen Jones, Carol Kau, Cheryl 

Klabunde, Sara Krenzien, Joyce Krueger, Susan Krueger, Kris Lobotzke, Sandra 

Lesperance, Ramona Schuyler, Barbara Thibedeau, Karen Thibedeau and Marlene 

Weber. 

 

Community Service Committee 

Honored at December meeting 

     At the Dec 6st meeting Community Service Chair Jean Swett and her committee 

will be recognized.  As you know, each committee is asked to have a fund raiser to 

provide funds for special needs at Mooseheart and/or Moosehaven.  The project 

assigned to the Community Service Committee is to provide funds for the Special 

Activities Fund at Mooseheart.   

     This fund provides the financial assistance necessary for the special activities that 

take place on and off campus for our children there.  This includes hall decorations 

for special holidays, special table decorations and much more.  In addition, Special 

Activities also enable the students to attend off-campus events, such as: movies, 

water parks and other forms of recreation.  Because of the continued generosity of 

the Family Involvement Committee, our Mooseheart children can be assured they 

will enjoy the same special occasions and activities as other children.   

      The committee’s fundraiser is still in the planning stage.  From the proceeds the 

committee will be able to make a generous contribution to Moose Charities for the 

Special Activities Fund at Mooseheart as well as the WOTM Scholarship and 

Maintenance Fund.  Jean and her committee wish to thank you in advance for your 

generous support to this important need. 

 

Planning an Event??  Shafer Hall is available to rent! 

The Lodge Hall is now available to book 2018 dates for your event. If you do not 

have a signed contract for your party, please contact Julie Kronenburg or Terri Deist 

to do so.  Call Julie at 414-232-8125or Terri at 414-477-4419, please leave a message 

and they will return your call, or you can E-mail Julie at juliethewife@aol.com.    

Thank You      
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WELCOME NEW MEMBERS 

New Members     Sponsor  

Margaret Bollinger Rachel Karrels 

Marilyn Heckert  Kathleen Duchac 

Lori Kadow  Tricia Ryan Tellier 

Terri Kadow  Tricia Ryan Tellier 

Judith Mackessy  Shirley Knight 

Sara Pope  Terri Deist 

Carol Raymond  James Raymond 

Diane Rolbiecki  Rachel Karrels 

Sophie Ruzicka  Tom Behrs 

Linda Templin  Rheta Bennett 

Sharon Waldhauser Ron Pulver 

Shelly Weis  Tom Behrs 

 

Re-Enrollment 

Ginny Ripley  Mike Ripley 

Transfer-In 

Kathleen Miller  Keith Pope  

 

 

    Moose – Honoring Community Heroes - You have the 

opportunity to talk to your friends and family and let them know 

of the many ways they can be of service to our fraternity as well 

as in our communities:  Food Pantry, Nursing Home, the Tommy 

Moose program and many, many more.  What is Tommy Moose, 

you ask?  Tommy Moose is a stuffed moose that the Chapter 

makes available to local fire and police departments for their use 

where there is a child in need of comfort.  What better way to offer 

comfort – AND – let the public know about our commitment in 

our communities. 

     Again, congratulations, and thanks to these sponsors for 

continuing to ‘talk Moose’! 

Membership Retention Chairman 

ATTENDANCE DRAWINGS 

September 6th – Iona Fowler – Missed $50 

        Consolation Drawing:  Cheryl Klabunde - $10 

September 20th – Jill Zettel – Missed $50 

       Consolation Drawing:  Rachel Oemig-Klein $10 

October 4th – Debra Kroll – Missed $50 

October 18th - Valerie Goetz – Missed $50 

      Consolation Drawing:  Carol Kau $10 

 

  Remember, if the co-workers who name is drawn is not present, 

members have a 2nd chance to WIN SOME MONEY!  Tickets 

will be drawn, and the winner is awarded $10.    

 

Senior Regent Message . . .  

 

Hello Co-workers, 

Autumn is upon us, I hope you take some time to appreciate the 

beautiful fall colors when driving around the state and don’t forget 

to check out all of the great things that will be going on at the Moose 

Family Center for the holidays coming up. Before you know it, it will 

be winter, so you will need someplace warm to go. WOTM 

fundraiser dinners on Tuesdays are in full gear. Soup-er Tuesdays 

are on the 1st, 3rd, and 5th Tuesday of the month (if there is a 5th 

Tuesday). Spaghetti is the second Tuesday of the month, and 

Baked Potato Bar is the 4th Tuesday of the month. Check the 

calendar for dates and times.  

We just wrapped up the Halloween parties at the Moose Lodge. 

Thanks to everyone for their help and participation. The craft fair 

was a huge success as well. Thanks to Julie Kronenburg for 

heading this up. I hope to see everyone at the WOTM’s Grand 

Slam Breakfasts, as well. This is a great “FUNdraiser” that the 

Committee Chairs are putting together for the Lodge 

November is member retention month. Starting November 1st, the 

WOTM will pay the application fees for any new member who joins 

the Women of the Moose. New members will still have to pay their 

membership dues. A WOTM membership would make a special 

gift for someone you love! 

With Christmas coming up, look for opportunities in the Lodge to 

donate presents for those in the community that are less fortunate. 

We have been blessed, and it is the season to share your blessing 

with others. Sign up for the coach bus that will be taking members 

to Mooseheart on December 1st. See firsthand what the Moose is 

all about and where some of your membership dues help to 

support. Details will be posted at the Lodge. 

Speaking of Christmas, Santa and his helper will also be coming 

on Saturday, December 15th, so get the registration form in this 

newsletter and sign up your kids and grandkids for this event. You 

can also drop off your registration form in the WOTM mailbox 

located in the office. 

I invite everyone to come to a Chapter meeting to find out more of 

what’s going on with the Chapter. We meet the first and third 

Thursday of the month at 7:00 pm. 

Feel free to get in touch with me regarding helping out with any 

events or if you have any questions or concerns. My email address 

is rachoemig@yahoo.com. Happy Holidays to you and yours! GO 

PACKERS!  

Warmest Regards,  

Rachel Oemig Klein 

Senior Regent 
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Green Cap Ways & Means Activity Night  

Thursday, November 29, 2019 at 7:00 PM we will honor our new Green Cap Recipient Julie Kronenburg.  Members of 

the Loyal Order of Moose, qualified guests and prospective members are invited to attend.   will be served after the 

meeting. 

“What is that?” you may be asking? 
 
The Green Cap is an honor, not a degree, for the WOTM (Women of the Moose). Junior Graduate Regents (JGR) were 
first invested with the Green Cap in 1950. The color green indicated she was a college freshman prior to receiving her 
cap and gown. The green cap brings with it the opportunity to achieve the coveted cap and gown of the College of 
Regents. It is a symbol of success not only for the JGR, but for her chapter as well. 
 
Julie was the Chapter Senior Regent for 2017-2018; she and the Chapter (all of you!) met all the requirements set forth 
by Moose International and earned the Award of Achievement for that year.  As a result, Julie, as Senior Regent that 
year, began her journey to receive the highest degree a woman of the Moose can earn—the College of Regents Degree.  
Part of this journey is receiving the Green Cap honor which is bestowed at each annual state conference. When you see 
Julie, congratulate her! 
 
When it comes to tricycles, most people believe that they’re strictly for kids, but that’s not true.  Lots of adults have been 
using and enjoying the services of tricycles to gain mobility and improve their level of fitness.  They are also used for 
strength-building.  Tricycles are the perfect choice for fun and workout activities at any given age, time or place.   
 
Our Moosehaven residents use electric tricycles to move freely around the Moosehaven Campus from their residence to 
the Beauty or Barber Shop or perhaps to a doctor’s appointment or Bingo. 
 
And while our residents are zooming around Campus with the wind blowing through their hair, they are receiving many 
of the benefits of adult biking which revolves around the great coordination of the various muscles during the process of 
pedaling- the arms and legs coordinating to mount and dismount from the tricycle-the hand and eye coordination to steer 
and direct-all in conjunction and in perfect unison with the mental faculties of the adult rider. 
 
Adult tricycle riding can help refine and reduce certain mental conditions such as anxiety, depression, and stress common 
with some elderly riders. Adults can achieve these goals by regularly making use of their tricycles and enjoying the comfort 
and peace associated with biking adult tricycles. 
 
Fortunately, our residents use their tricycles so much that they often wear out or are in desperate need of major repairs.  
The Women of the Moose have volunteered to take on this project so very near and dear to our residents. 
 
Julie’s committee’s fundraising project is Baked Potato Bar, Craft & Bake Sale held in October and proceeds from her 

working the kitchen for Wednesday Wing Night.  From the proceeds the committee will be able to make a generous contribution 

to Moose Charities for the Moosehaven Tricycles as well as the WOTM Scholarship and Maintenance Fund.  Julie and her committee 

wish to thank you in advance for your generous support to this important need. 

 

 

“1057 NEWS” 

Want to receive the “1057 News” newsletter electronically instead of a mailed paper edition.  Please submit your email 

address to info@muskegomoose.com.  Submitting your email address will not only entitle you to the Newsletter, but you 

will also receive a supplemental newsletter and up-coming events as they sometimes get planned on short notice.  Plus, 

you will help the Lodge to lower their costs to put the newsletter out. 

 

Make sure to join our Facebook Page. For active Muskego Moose Members only.  Facebook has the most up-to-date info about 

current activities going on at the Lodge.  Info doesn’t always get into the newsletter. 

If you have any questions on how to sign up for Facebook; I would be more than willing to meet you at the Lodge and assist you with 

this.  I have a laptop and we could do some quick computer lessons too.   

POC:  Julie Kronenburg  414-232-8125 
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MOOSE STATE BOWLING TOURNAMENT 

To be held in Muskego at Alpine Lanes from March 16 to 

April 14, 2019 – Muskego is still in the works of securing 

a weekend, but, hoping to get the final weekend of 4/14-

4/15. 

Please get your registration form and money into Karen 

by December 31, 2018 so that she may submit the entire 

package for the lodge in one shot.  They need to be in by 

this date so that the printed bowling books can be 

organized for printing as the tournament starts on Feb 

14th. 

See Registration form later in newsletter.  Also, it is 

available on the MuskegoMoose.com website, under 

Upcoming Events 

Contact Karen Henkel 262-679-2342 

Forms & money due by December 31, 2018 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                  

Sunshine Child 

Meet Camila Gomez, the Chapter’s newest Sunshine Child.  She 

is 14 years old and is in the 9th grade.  She lives in the Illinois 

Home on the Mooseheart Campus.  

Her birthdate is 8/21/04, she is a Freshman on campus.  She likes 

soccer & basketball with the Chicago Bulls & Golden State 

Warriors as her favorite Sports Teams.  Her favorite cartoon 

character is Spongebob, her favorite DVD is “Wonder & ON My 

Block”, She likes Latino music.  Her favorite book is Wonder, her 

favorite color is Pink.  She wears a 14/16 M or L Shirts/Tops and 

Medium/Large Jeans/Pants.  Shoes, she likes Jordan’s/Nike or 

Adidas and wears a 3.5 to 4.5 size. 

If anyone wishes to send any checks for Camila Gomez, please 

make the checks out to her and earmark it for what it is to be used 

for.  Checks cannot be made out to Moose Charities, Mooseheart, 

Moose International, or the Sunshine Department. 

Please send all correspondence to the following address: 

Camila Gomez 

C/O Sunshine Department 

115 James J. Davis Drive 

Mooseheart, IL  60539 

 

 

‘TIS THE SEASON, MUSKEGO MOOSE MEMBERS! 

Our Lodge will be helping Muskego Families in need for the Christmas Holiday.  Look for the Holiday Board at the lodge 

towards the end of November!  Take one of the post-it notes from the board, purchase that item, no need to wrap it and 

return it to the Lodge with the post-it.  The bartender will leave it in the office for us.  Deadline to drop off gifts is 

Thursday December 13th. 

If you don’t want to shop but you still would like to donate, you can do so by leaving your donation in an envelope, 

marked “Holiday Board.”  An elf will do the shopping for you!  Gift cards for food, gas or shopping are great gifts too and 

much appreciated. 

If you are unable to stop by the Lodge but would still like to help by granting wishes, you can mail a contribution or gift 

card to  

Muskego Chapter #1617 

PO Box 812 

Muskego, WI  53150 

Attention:  Rachel/Holiday Board 

Please open your heart at this difficult time of year for these families and help our Lodge show the true meaning of giving.  

Thank you for your donation and making a difference in our community. 

Any questions, please contact Rachel Oemig-Klein at 414-380-2436; email: rachoemig@yahoo.com 

 

 

  

https://www.google.com/imgres?imgurl=http://cliparts.co/cliparts/kiM/be9/kiMbe9yaT.jpg&imgrefurl=http://cliparts.co/bowling-pin-images&docid=8Asiph1AqDFm3M&tbnid=g7Xr31KvU_BoNM:&w=728&h=654&bih=603&biw=1185&ved=0ahUKEwjXmb-V9t_PAhVJKyYKHdUoDdQQMwg4KAAwAA&iact=mrc&uact=8
http://www.bing.com/images/search?q=Christmas+Logos+Clip+Art&FORM=RESTAB#view=detail&id=C65C5A557B3E351D1036BC5159624825FDB9BF5B&selectedIndex=32
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WOTM GRAND SLAM BREAKFAST 

2 Pancakes, 2 Eggs Scrambled, 2 pieces of 

Bacon, 2 Sausages, 2 pieces of Toast and Hash 

Browns.  Also, Coffee, Milk or Orange Juice   

9:00 AM to Noon 

All for $7.00 

Sunday November 18th 

Sunday January 13th 

Sunday February 24th  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

$5 Dollar Fundraiser Tuesday’s 

October 2nd kicks off the $5 Dollar Fundraising Tuesday’s.  

• The 1st & 3rd Tuesday’s of the month will be Soup-er 

Tuesday’s.  All-You-Can Eat Soup for $5.00. 

• The 2nd Tuesday’s of the month will now be Spaghetti 

Tuesday $5.00 + extras. 

• The 4th Tuesday of the month will be Baked Potato Bar 

for $5.00 – one trip through the line, many great fixings 

with a special each month. 

• If the month has a 5th Tuesday, we will be cooking up 

Soup. 

 

 

We welcome your soup donations, we have some excellent 

cooks at the Lodge. 

Serving from 5 PM to 7 pm or until the food is gone, so get 

there early. 

$5 Fundraiser Tuesday’s will run from October through March. 

 

                

The Women of the Moose present 

All-You-Can-Eat Spaghetti 

Delicious meat or plain sauce, pasta & bread 

Each month October through March 

 

$5 Tuesdays! 
Kids 12 & Under $3 

3 for $1.00 Meatballs 

2 Slices of Garlic Bread for $1.00 

Serving 5pm till 7pm 

Presented to you by Moose Volunteers 

 

Volunteers Needed:  If you would like to help in any way, please 

contact Mary 262-210-6737 or maryjeep91@yahoo.com  

 

Dates are: 

November 13th – Veterans Eat Free 

December 11th 

January 8th 

February 12th (Yes, we can make spaghetti romantic) 

March 12th 

 

CRIBBAGE 

Tuesday Nights 

Cribbage Players are encouraged to stop by and 

play 

Register at 6:45 PM 

Play starts at 7:00 PM 

 

 

 

State Moose Cornhole Tournament 

This year’s tournament was held at the Eastern 

Kettle Moraine Moose Lodge on Saturday 

September 29th.   10 teams competed.  Representing 

Muskego was Mike & Cheryl Klabunde.  The day 

started out chilly & windy but ended with sunshine 

and fun was had by all.  Congratulations to all. 

1st Place – Brian & Jenny– Marinette 

2nd Place – Paul & Renee - Marinette 

3rd Place – Mike & Cheryl Klabunde – Muskego 

 

2019 the tournament is scheduled to be hosted in 

Muskego.  Let’s show our support of the state 

tournaments by competing & meeting Moose 

members for other lodges. 

 

http://www.google.com/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0ahUKEwja567ZnYXXAhUDYiYKHX3fD4EQjRwIBw&url=http://www.simplyrecipes.com/recipes/italian_meatballs/&psig=AOvVaw33pAf6CA28McJBZemE8_zj&ust=1508796032077283
https://www.google.com/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0ahUKEwiAgoKl-NzPAhUFQyYKHUZcByoQjRwIBw&url=https://www.amazon.com/Mainstreet-Classics-Traditional-Wooden-Cribbage/dp/B000UVFMRU&psig=AFQjCNEApjjeA40QzsGsmN2-mbF7aTQtVA&ust=1476625061959703
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Administrators view, 

THANK YOU for all you do!  Whether you help 

volunteer, participate in raffles and fundraisers or just 

support your lodge by coming in for a meal or drink.  

Quite frankly just paying your annual dues helps 

support not only Mooseheart and Moosehaven but your 

lodge as well. 

The tremendous support for our fundraisers and raffles 

has paid off in a big way.  We have purchased a new 

refrigerated prep table for the kitchen, replaced the 

failed commercial exhaust system in the kitchen, 

purchased all new bar stools, 38 of them actually, 

upgraded our security system, purchased and installed 

a card reader on the front door, built a tiki bar on the 

deck and we are in the process of upgrading the 

lighting for the horseshoe area, just to name a few!  

We, we have done all of this and more without 

touching the general lodge operating funds.  THANK 

YOU, THANK YOU, THANK YOU. 

The 20 CLUB is a huge success, the number of 

volunteers working towards there 20 hours is growing 

every week.  Thank you all, but please don’t stop at 20 

hours.  Just about everything we do relies on 

volunteers and we appreciate every hour of your time 

spent making your lodge the best it can be. 

Please utilize the comment box located in the social 

quarters.  Your suggestions are encouraged and 

appreciated.  Please let us know how we are doing, 

good or not so good, your comments are taken 

seriously.  We want to make your experience at your 

lodge a good one every time. 

If you have a concern or question that needs 

immediate attention, please feel free to call or email 

me.  I can be reached at info@muskegomoose.com, 

adminmike@muskegomoose.com or 414-581-9552. 

Thank you for your continued support and all you do. 

Mike Hilt 

Administrator 

There’s an App for it! 

The Moose Lodge Locator 

For your Android phones.  The Moose Lodge Locator is 

available to be downloaded to your phone. Get the app and 

when you’re out traveling around, you can easily find 

another Moose home to visit!        

It’s free and easy! 

 

 

 

ADDRESS CHANGE? 
We get many newsletters back each mailing that have 
address changes.  These returns cost the Lodge 57 cents 
per newsletter.  If you move, are planning a move or 
going away; please call the Lodge or Chapter, drop off a 
note with your new or temporary address.  This will save 
the Lodge money on postage and will also ensure that you 
will continue to receive your newsletter.  If you don’t you 
may be dropped from our mailing list.  You can also visit 
Moose International website and update your own 
records.  Go to www.mooseintl.org under Member Area, 
click on My Membership. 

 

   

Support Mooseheart While You Shop! 

Did you know that you can support Mooseheart by simply 

scanning your receipts every time you shop?  Well, you can with 

Shoparoo!  Visit the App Store on your iPhone or Google Play on 

your android to download it today! 
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 Seeking High Schoolers: Moose Youth Awareness Program 

Speakers’ Bureau Offers College Scholarships; Encourages Healthy Choices 

 While some high school students are just getting back into school routines, others have their eyes on 

what’s to come. These are the ideal students for the Moose Youth Awareness Program, which gives 

participants an opportunity to compete for $30,000 in college scholarship money. Five winners, 

selected by their peers, receive scholarships (1st place - $12,000; 2nd place - $8,000; 3rd place 

- $5,000; 4th place - $3,000; and 5th place - $2,000).  In addition, the Wisconsin Moose Association 

Youth Awareness Program will offer scholarships for the top two as well as runners up based on 

program participation.  

High school students who are interested in public speaking and educating young children on a number 

of positive lifestyle topics ranging from bullying to drugs/alcohol are encouraged to participate in the 

program, sponsored by the more than one million men and women of the Moose organization. (note: 

students need not be affiliated with the loyal order of the moose or women of the moose to be 

eligible)  

 In order to participate, students must attend a State Youth Awareness Congress 1-hour information 

session to gain an understanding of how the program works. During this session, students will identify 

an issue they want to address – some base it on direct experiences, such as bullying or child abuse; 

others see a problem they want to “fix.” All topics must promote healthy choices in young children 

ages 4-9. Students then create their own “Moose Kids Talks” presentations to reach these audiences. 

Over the next several months, program participants identify their own speaking opportunities in 

various clubs and organizations and must make three or more presentations by February 2019. At the 

end of February, written reports submitted by those students who have completed at least three 

“Moose Kids Talks” are judged by a peer group to determine who will represent the state at the 

annual International Youth Awareness Congress, which is held during the first weekend of May. The 

2019 International Youth Awareness Congress will be held in Philadelphia, Pennsylvania (at no cost 

to students or parents).  

 The Marinette Moose Lodge is inviting local high school students to be part of the Youth Awareness 

Program. To learn more, call 715-330-1734, or email aboivin00@gmail.com.  
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                  LODGE CLOSED 

THANKSGIVING DAY NOVEMBER 22, 2018 

CHRISTMAS EVE MONDAY DECEMBER 24, 2018 

CHRISTMAS DAY TUESDAY DECEMBER 25, 2018 

NEW YEAR’S EVE MONDAY DECEMBER 31, 2018 

         

          IMPORTANT NOTICE 

          
    FRIDAY FISH FRY WILL BE SERVED  

THE 2ND & 4TH FRIDAY’S OF THE MONTH 

 

NOVEMBER 9TH 

         DECEMBER 14TH 

         DECEMBER 28TH  

Kitchen Open  

Wednesday & Friday 

5:00 PM – 8:30 PM 

See inside newsletter for 

Menu Items 

Available Anytime 

Nachos! With or 

without Peppers and loaded with 

Hot Cheddar Cheese Sauce -  Just 

$2.00 

  Delicious Hot Soft 

Pretzels Served with Hot Cheese 

Sauce -  Just $3.00  
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